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E1E Go-Live Support Available 24/7 as of September 24  
 
With the updated Epic1 system ready to go-live this weekend, Saturday, September 24, the 
Epic1 team has plenty of support for staff at all Community hospitals.   
 
Look for Super Users in blue shirts and At-the-Elbow (ATE) staff 
with blue lanyards to get the quickest support. 
 
During Go-Live the preferred process for reporting an issue or 
incident is:  

1. First:  Super Users are your first point of contact.  
2. Second:  ATEs are back-up to Super Users.  
3. Third:  If you cannot locate a Super User or ATE, only then should you use the 

new Self-Service Portal in ServiceNow .  
4. Fourth: Contact the E1E Help Desk: 314-273-5000. 

https://www.epic1.org/Portals/0/Academic/E1E%20News%20Articles/E1E%20Update%20Newsletter%20articles/BJC%20Service%20Portal%20Launches%20Academic%20Go-Live%20specific%20options_%204-11-22.pdf

